Republic of the Philippines
DEPARTMENT OF JUSTICE

BUREAU OF CORRECTIONS

NATIONAL HEADQUARTERS
NBP Reservation, Muntinlupa City, Philippines, 1776
Telephone Nos. +632-8808-8073 / 8809-5775 / £-mail Address: cdg@bucor.gov.ph

BIDS & AWARDS COMMITTEE
NOTICE OF AWARD
21 February 2023
F-COPY CORPORATION
5837 Zobel Roxas St.,
Makati City

Sir / Madame,

We are pleased to inform you that your quotation for the EMERGENCY
PROCUREMENT OF 3-IN-1 DIGITAL COPIER in the total amount of TWO
HUNDRED SEVENTY THOUSAND PESOS (PHP 270,000.00) undertaken AN
through Section 53.2 (Negotiated Procurement — Emergency Cases) of the 2016
Revised Implementing Rules and Regulations of Republic Act No. 9184, is hereby

accepted.
A purchase order shall be issued at the soonest possible time.

We appreciate your interest in this opportunity and we look forward to your
satisfactory performance of your obligations nder the project.

Sincerely yours,

GENERAL GREGORIO PIO P CATAPANG JR., AFP (Ret.), CESE
Acting Director General, Bureau of Corrections

Received By:

E-COPY CORPORATION



